_.RSU

it ) 12 Howard Tuttle <htuttle@svrsu.org>

b

Fwd: Maine School Board Recognition

Howard Tuttle <htuttle@syrsu.org> Thu, Apr 14, 2022 at 2:50 PM

Dear RSU 12 Board of Directors,

See the information below in case you missed it. We will look for volunteers at tonight's meeting. Thanks for considering.

MAINE

SCHOOL
BOARDS
ASSOCIATION

PUBLIC EDUCATION ADVOCATES

April 11, 2022

TO: MSBA Board of Directors
Local School Board Members from Maine’s Public Schools

FROM:  Lucy Richard, President, MSBA
Steve Bailey, Executive Director, MSBA

The following message is being shared with you to invite you to join local school board members at the
State House in Augusta on Monday, April 18, 2022, to be recognized and celebrated for the work you do as
school board members within your school districts. The third week of April is being recognized as School
Board Member Recognition Week.

To join us, which we hope you will, please meet us at 9:30 a.m. in the Burton Cross Building, adjacent to

the State House, on the 2" flo0r near the round information desk. There are chairs on either side of this
room as you wait. We will then move to the State House where you will be able to be present in the Senate
gallery, the House gallery, and also have the chance to connect with your Representative or Senator. If you
are planning on attending, please let them know you’ll be present on that day, and perhaps you can connect
with them in between their sessions. We also hope to get a picture of all those attending on the stairs of the
State House where rallies and speeches are often given.

The Resolution will be read in each Chamber of the Legislature on that day, and recognition provided to
those present in the gallery of each chamber.

Thank you for your service to students and to your districts.
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Howard Tuttle


